
 

 
 
  

 NOTICE TO ALL TENDERERS 

         

CANCELLATION TO RFQ 

   

Amatola Water Board hereby notifies prospective bidders that the RFQ listed below has 
been cancelled. A new RFQ will be uploaded on our website We apologise for any 
inconvenience. 
 
 

RFQ Number RFQ Description  

 
RFQ: 132-24/25 

 
 

 
PURCHASE, REPAIR, REPLACE ALL TYPES OF BULK WATER AND 
DOMESTIC METERS ON DISTRIBUTION NETWORKS MANAGED BY 
MAKANA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY    
 

 
 
 
 
Enquiries:  Mr M.Mhini:  e-mail: mmhini@amatolawater.co.za  

mailto:mmhini@amatolawater.co.za

